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This is a clip from the 12 July 2023 recording of the 

Hong Kong Housing Authority 

“Site Safety Seminar for Capital Works New Works Contracts” 

The speaker on stage is Mr. Tony Chan 

Chief Structural Engineer/2 

He will give the welcoming address 

 

Mr. Tony Chan︰ 

Good afternoon, everyone 

Welcome to the “Site Safety Seminar for  

New Works Capital Works Contracts”  

We have invited new works colleagues from  

Housing Department 

Especially those who have joined us recently 

We hope the seminar will help enhance your understanding 

on safety and health measures of Housing Authority 

as well as contract requirements for new capital works 

hence improve safety awareness 

When it comes to enhancing safety and health at works sites 

Cynthia Lee, Manager of Safety and Health (2) will brief you on the 

key points of safety and health measures of new works contracts 

In recent years, Housing Authority endeavours to promote innovative technologies 

We encourage contractors to enhance site safety management efficiency 

with the help of innovative safety measures 

Today, Leo Lee, our Senior Clerk of Works 

(Surprise Safety Inspection Programme) will brief you on 



safety innovation requirements, to help you understand 

the application of innovative technologies 

within the works sites of Housing Authority 

We always emphasize greatly on site safety 

Each quarter, we join hands with the Occupational Safety and Health Council 

to conduct “safety audits” and “surprise safety inspections”  

at new works sites of Housing Authority 

Aside from looking for shortcomings 

we would like to communicate directly with frontline staff 

and enhance their safety awareness 

Later on, James Tam, acting Clerk of Works / Development and Construction (15) 

and Bill Chan, Clerk of works / Safety and Health 

will present some good practices 

found during safety audits and surprise safety inspections 

One single accident is far too many 

We should learn our lessons from past accidents 

and prevent similar accidents from happening in future 

I extend my gratitude to our speakers today 

for sharing information relating to site safety with us 

Please bring the safety messages back to your works sites 

The seminar will be recorded and uploaded onto the Internet 

so that you could revisit it or share it with your colleagues 

Finally, Housing Authority has a site safety website 

where we regularly update safety information 

Please go to take a look when you have time 

so as to keep yourself up-to-date with safety information 

Let us all work together to ensure site safety 

Thank you 
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Thank you for watching 


